- Minutes of the Trustees of the Trust Funds
March 25, 2024

Present were; Dana Wells, Jilletta Jarvis and Arlene Bassett.

This meeting was postponed from March 18! because of an emergency
illness in Dana’s family.

We initialed the copies of payments made since the last meeting.

Jilletta gave each of us the Trust Funds Report. She will ask the office to
add it to our web site. Anyone can see it there.

The Cemetery Trustees sent checks for lots sold. Dana will deposit
them. |

Jilletta double checked some of the names on the cemetery list.
Because of a fold in the original paper; parts of some names were
illegible. Arlene could correct most of them and she will check with the
cemetery trustees to correctly spell the last two.

The next meeting will be held on Monday, May 20, 2024.

Respectfully Submitted

Arlene Bassett - Secretary



